
TOWN OF LA POINTE ANNOUNCES NEW TOWN ADMINISTRATOR 
 
 

December 22, 2024 
 
The Town Board of La Pointe, Wisconsin, announced its appointment of Ralph “Max” 
Imholte as Town Administrator, effective December 19, 2024. 
 
“We are so fortunate to have successfully recruited Max to this position,” said Town Chair 
Glenn Carlson. “Max brings decades of senior management experience to his new role. He 
has demonstrated skills in financial management and the practice of law in Wisconsin and 
Minnesota. Add that to his participation and deep knowledge of Madeline Island life make 
this new addition particularly welcome,” said Carlson.  
 
Imholte was CEO of a mid-sized manufacturing firm in the Twin Cities for 12 years and 
became a member of the Wisconsin bar four years ago after living full-time on the Island 
since 2017. Since then, he has been a public defender across northern Wisconsin and has 
served on many nonprofit boards on the Island, including the Community Garden and the 
Island Clinic. Today, as Treasurer of the St. John’s UCC Council, he leads in the financial 
management of significant capital and endowment campaigns. Max and his partner, Gloria 
Fennell, are building a new home on Big Bay Road underscoring their investment and 
commitment to our Island community.  
 
CONTACT: 
Max Imholte 
Town Administrator 
(608) 747-6913 
 
 


